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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

It’s a really exciting time of year in school and we’d like to give you advanced notice of a couple upcoming 

events which we’d really love you to be involved in at school with our children. 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED – Friday 18th November 

 

This year we’ll be raising money for the Children in Need Appeal again.  We have 

decided that we will again be sending each child home with a small box of Smarties 

which we’d like them to eat!  We’d be really pleased if you could fill the boxes with 

coins and bring them back to school on Children in Need Day. This was a really popular 

and successful fundraiser last year. 

 

Also, we will be having a non-uniform day with a SPOTTY THEME.  There will be 

a prize for the child in each class who is judged to have the best costume.  We 

ask that children bring in a £1 donation towards Children in Need if they come 

in non-uniform. COME ALONG TO ASSEMBLY THAT MORNING TO SPOT 

SOME GREAT OUTFITS!! 

 

CHRISTINGLE ASSEMBLY – Friday 25th November 

 

This year’s Christingle Assembly will be held at 9am on Friday 25th November.  As 

well as our usual awards, Revd Diane Westmoreland will be joining us to talk about 

Christingle.  Parents are then invited to go back to classrooms with the children 

to make their very own Christingles to take home.  Once these are made we’ll 

provide tea/coffee and cakes in the hall as a reward for your hard work!! This was a 

very popular event last year and we hope it’ll be even bigger this year! 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS CRAFT EVENING – Tuesday 6th December 

 

All parents and children are invited to join us in the hall after school on this 

day to help us decorate our hall for Christmas. There will be a range of 

Christmas Craft activities to help us with as well as refreshments and other 

exciting things on offer from the PTA so bring along some pennies.  We may 

even receive a special visitor (although this is not yet confirmed!).   


